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 Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee Members, 

  I am 100% a proponent for this bill and extend my gratitude for it being brought to the committee.  I 

would love more than anything to see this bill pass as we do not need additional time for the receipt of 

ballots.  I respect most of all that it leaves personal accountability to the voter to have mailed their 

ballot enough ahead of time to not miss the deadline allowed by statute.  It is my personal belief that 

when the election polls close, all acceptance of ballots should additionally cease.  I also urge all 

representatives to support this bill!  I truly believe that the majority of Kansas citizens will stand by you 

in support as well. 

 

Thank You, 

Missy Leavitt 

mailto:missy.leavitt@protonmail.com

